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March 2015 - Reminders 
 

All Grade Levels 
Career Night, March 25th at 7:30 in the Black Box Theater 

Interested in learning about Careers and Career Trends in Business? All students and their 
parents/guardians are invited to join us for a presentation by Gioia Bales, the Assistant Dean of the 

Frank G. Zarb School of Business at Hofstra University. 
 

Summer Opportunities 
Please visit the Summer Opportunities listings on the Counseling Department Website. The list is 

updated on a weekly basis. 
 

Seniors 
College Notifications 

As you receive admissions decisions from the colleges to which you have applied, please be 
sure inform your counselor of all results. 

Scholarship Opportunites 
Please visit the Scholarship Opportunities listings on the Counseling Department Website. The list is 

updated on a weekly basis. 
 

Juniors 
College Conferences 

 Be sure to schedule your college conference as soon as possible. Conferences will be scheduled 
until May 21st so don’t miss out on this opportunity. As a reminder, all students must submit a 
completed copy of the Common Application and a Naviance college search prior to scheduling 

the appointment.  
SCA Summer Studies Award 

If you will be applying for the Summer Studies Award, your completed application must be 
submitted between 2:30 and 4:00 pm on March 31st, in Room 310. Teacher recommendations 

are due on March 17th. 
SAT/ACT Registration  

If you are testing this spring, be sure to register with the College Board (www.collegeboard.org) or the 
ACT (www.act.org) 

College Open House Programs 
Please check the Counseling Department website for a listing of schools hosting spring Open 

House programs.  
 

Sophomores  
Standardized Testing  

Thinking of taking the OLD SAT or the ACT? Don’t forget to use Method Test Prep, available through 
your Castle Learning account, to help you determine which of the two exams would be best for you. As a 

reminder, if you are taking the Old SAT, the last administration of the exam will be in January, 2016. If 

http://www.collegeboard.org/


you are planning to take any tests this spring, be sure to register with the College Board 
(www.collegeboard.org) or the ACT (www.act.org). 

Re-designed PSAT 
The College Board has announced that PSAT questions for the re-designed PSAT will be available on 

March 19th at: collegereadiness.collegeboard.org. 
 

If you receive testing accommodations, and you will be taking either the SAT Reasoning or Subject tests, 
check with your counselor to ensure that an application has been submitted to the College Board. If you 
will be taking the ACT, a request for accommodations can only be made prior to taking the exam. 
Instructions for applying to the ACT for accommodations are available in the Counseling Office. Please 
allow up to six weeks prior to the exam for the processing of your request.  
 

Freshman 
Please be sure to schedule your 9th Grade Conference as soon as possible. Conferences will be 

scheduled until May 21st so don’t miss out on this opportunity. 
SAT Subject Test Registration  

If you are planning to take a Subject Test in June, please be sure to register with the College Board. 
(www.collegeboard.org).  
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